
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
December 6, 2018 

 
 
 
 

Smyth County News 
Marion, VA  24354 
 
Dear Sir/Madame: 
 
Please publish the following in the Wednesday, December 19, 2018 and Saturday, December 22, 
2018 issues of the Smyth County News: 
 

GARBAGE COLLECTION  
SCHEDULE CHANGE 

 
There will be no garbage pickup on Monday, December 24, 2018 or Tuesday, December 
25, 2018. Garbage for both these days will be collected on Wednesday, December 26, 
2018. Garbage collection for Wednesday, December 26, 2018 and Thursday, December 
27, 2018 will be collected on Thursday, December 27, 2018. Garbage must be curbside 
by 7:30 a.m. 

   
TOWN OF MARION 
David P. Helms, Mayor. 

 


